
Weymouth Resident Weekly Update # 4 
February 5, 2021 
 
Since our last weekly report, the following has occurred: 
 
1. Resident Representative  
Amy Kabilian has assumed the position of Resident Representative for Oversight. I had a call with Amy 
and brought her up to date on the 611 project status. I welcome Amy and her further involvement in 
this process. 
 
2. Billboard Product Selection  
As reported before, the Town has to approve the vendor to supply the actual sight line blocking boards. 
As of today, the Town is still processing information provided directly to the Town by the two vendors. 
When the Town makes the selection, Cove will order the signs. 
 
3. Status of 611 Tree Cutting with Weymouth Conservation Commission. The Weymouth 
Conservation Commission has received the Metrovision draft of the Order of Conditions & Mediation. 
Metrovision awaits for a response and approval from the Conservation Commission in order to move 
forward with MA DOT for the tree cutting permit. 
 
4. Status of 611 Tree Cutting MA DOT Requirements. 
As reported before, MA DOT is seeking “public input” on the proposed tree cutting plan. I am attaching a 
power point presentation again for your review. This shows what trees will be removed. If you want to 
input, please email me and your comments will be filed with the MA DOT. 
The Town has to provide a letter of support for the tree cutting to be filed with MA DOT. As of today, 
Metrovision has not received the letter. Without the letter and other items mentioned herein, 
Metrovision cannot file the application with DOT. 
 
5. Century Road Neighborhood Tree/Shrub/Fence Issue. 
We have received several calls regarding plantings at homes of some residents who are impacted by the 
billboard. It is our intention to proceed with the tree cutting/sign lowering at 611 with the installed light 
blocking technology to determine which neighbors will be in need of additional plantings as mitigation 
to the visibility of the sign. This assessment will be made after the work is complete. If anyone is 
aggrieved and should have plantings, this will be conducted in the spring and after the sign is lowered. 
 
Thank you for your attention. If you have any comment, please email me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ed 
 
Edward E. O’Sullivan 
Cove Outdoor LLC 
PO Box 590545 
Newton Center, MA 02459 
Cell: 617-797-4235 
www.capital-inc.com 


